
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 7:46 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] South Deuel Wind Project 

 

Dear SDPUC, 

I would like you to know that I support the wind project in 
Southern Deuel county to also bring in some tax dollars to the 
school district. The project would also bring in some additional 
farm income for the lean years in farming. 

I own a farm in the project area and look forward to some better 
roads. I noticed the new wind towers make less noise than earlier 
projects. 

Thanks for your time and service. 

Larry Goodroad  Clear Lake, SD 57226 

 

 




